
Construction of the Camp 1940 to 1942 
 
 
All photographs in this display come from an SS photo album which prisoners 
Peter Ernst and Heinz Masset took with them from the camp. The stamp was 
added after 1945. The Neuengamme memorial acquired the photographs in 
1981. 
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Prisoners working on the construction of the SS barracks in 1940. The 
prisoners’ barracks can be seen in the background. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prisoners working on the construction of the prisoners’ barracks on the eastern 
perimeter of the camp in 1940. 
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Paving work at the prisoners’ barracks in 1941. The parade ground is to the 
right. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Concrete mixer.
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